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MEMORANDUM           
 
 
TO:   The Honorable Linda W. Cropp 
   Chairman, Council of the District of Columbia 
 
FROM:  Natwar M. Gandhi  [signature] 
   Chief Financial Officer 
 
DATE:  December 21, 2004 
 
SUBJECT: Fiscal Impact Statement: “Contract No. DCJF-2004-R-0031 

(Delivery of Electrical Power and Ancillary Services) Council 
Approval Emergency Amendment Act of 2004” 

 
REFERENCE: Proposed Legislation to be Introduced – No Number Available 
 
Conclusion 
 
Funds are sufficient in the FY 2005 through FY 2008 budget and financial plan to 
implement the proposed legislation.  No additional staff or resources will be required.   
 
Background 
 
The proposed legislation approves a vendor goods and services contract to be awarded in 
a competitive bidding process for the District government’s electric power requirements. 
 
Financial Plan Impact 
 
Funds are sufficient in the FY 2005 through FY 2008 budget and financial plan to 
implement the provisions of the proposed legislation.  Funds for the contract are included 
in the FY 2005 budget. 
 
 


